
3rd Quarter Into 4th... 

From the end of the 3rd quarter newsletter, 

Robin’s mom is recovered enough to walk 

unassisted just 6 weeks after surgery. It has been a 

month since Robin has been in California. Although 

we had already been stateside this year, it seemed 

a good opportunity to spend a few weeks attending 

to U.S. based concerns with IRS, VA, SSA, Medicare, 

CA & AZ motor vehicle departments, and the list 

goes on. 

As career missionaries in Guatemala, we have not 

had a car stateside for over a decade. While not 

expected, Robin’s mom wanted her to have her car 

as she would no longer be driving (at 93 years old). 

Surprising how difficult it was to explain why we 

have not had car insurance or vehicle registration 

in the last 15 years. Even more of a concern, was 

where to park said vehicle, when you do not have a 

home stateside, and you are only there 4-6 weeks a 

year. 

Nevertheless, God has a plan for all the things that 

concern us. All we need to do is trust Him in all 

situations and circumstances.  

Back to Work 

Our last days stateside were in AZ, we felt at 

peace as we began the trip home to our 

mission field hopeful to end the year strong. 

 

 

Robin and her mom Barbara (a missionary kid herself) 

 

Grateful for the many happy faces & places…but eager 

to get back the Father’s business. Next stop Guatemala! 
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Thanksgiving Thankfulness 

November in Guatemala holds no Latin American 

holiday other than it precedes Christmas. We made 

time to break-bread with missionary colleagues 

enjoying a traditional U.S. style turkey lunch. In 

turn we each expressed thankfulness for friends, 

family, and our mission(s) in Guatemala. Above all 

for the privilege of being part of Gods great plan! 

Ragtag Missionaries Int’l (RMI) 
An initiative of SGSP Aviation Ministries Inc, RMI is 

an association of missionaries that voluntarily band 

together to minister encouragement inwardly and 

co-labor outwardly pooling resources to benefit the 

people of Guatemala. Street evangelism and winter 

coat distribution is but a few of the ways RMI 

reaches the heart of the people in Guatemala. 

 

 

 

 

Aircraft Update 

By mid-December 2024 SGSP had coordinated the 

Guatemala side of the aircraft as it transitioned 

stateside to a broker for sale. A bitter-sweet duty 

but one carried out with a hopeful heart that soon 

SGSP would possess aircraft to resume the critical 

service of “Giving Wings to Good Works” 

Not too Late 
There is still time for an IRS tax-deductible 

year-end gift that will keep (*us) and SGSP 

Aviation Ministries firmly planted on the 

mission field of Guatemala. 

*To designate a gift to missionaries Chuck & 

Robin Martinez you need only make your 

check payable to SGSP Aviation Ministries 

and add missionary ID 1190 to the memo 

line.  

According to IRS regulations, donations must 

be post-marked no later than 31 December 

2024. 

 

 

 


